
       
  

Templemead students and families, 

 

School Tee is opening up the Templemead Timberwolves shop again for 

families wishing to order school clothing. If you are ordering any items 

as a gift please add to the "Special Instructions" that it is a gift and 

School Tee will do their part to keep it a surprise.  
 

The link will be open until November 17th, 2023. 

 

To order please go to www.schooltee.com and input the code 

TEMP.HAM to order. 
  

Notes: 

1. Website compatible with Google Chrome or Firefox browsers. 

2. If check out is completed properly you will receive a confirmation 

number at the end of purchase. 

3. Orders typically ship in 3-4 weeks from the store's closing date. 

4. All products sales are final - No Returns or Exchanges. 

5. All orders due November 17th, 2023 
 
  

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.schooltee.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cllmurray%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C4a7a435792ee4416b2ff08dbb09a1d39%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C638297948313669648%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Hcos0CthgFHoUR%2F3AQQiTwx6HsAHFmDMUveGKBusYdA%3D&reserved=0
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